
Edinburgh  Festival  Fringe
2015 – The Improv Musical
 

Improvised musical mayhem to leave you in hysterics. Watch
your ideas come to life – the show is in your hands!

Ready to take the Edinburgh Fringe by storm once more, The
Improv Musical cast return to deliver musical mayhem that will
leave you roaring with laughter.

Following countless sell-out shows at the Warwick Arts Centre
and last year’s success at the Edinburgh Festival Fringe, The
Improv  Musical  returns  to  deliver  night  after  night  of
musicals that you won’t believe are made up on the spot.

Embarrassing Bodies… An Irn Bru Factory… A Poodle Parlour in
Narnia… just three examples of the crazy variety of musicals
chosen by audiences for Music Theatre Warwick to perform! You
create the story, the characters, the scenario, and even the
song titles. Watch your ideas come to life, complete with
memorable tunes, catchy lyrics, and the occasional outlandish
dance routine. The show is in your hands and anything can (and
usually does) happen.

Music Theatre Warwick is the musical theatre society at the
University  of  Warwick,  producing  sell-out  musicals  at  the
Warwick Arts Centre and seeing alumni go on to take lead roles
in West End and touring musicals including Loserville the
Musical and Ghost the Musical.

http://www.TheImprovMusical.co.uk

LISTINGS INFORMATION
Venue: C, venue 34, Edinburgh Festival Fringe Dates: 5-31 Aug
(not 18)

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/07/edinburgh-festival-fringe-2015-the-improv-musical/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/07/edinburgh-festival-fringe-2015-the-improv-musical/
http://www.TheImprovMusical.co.uk


Time: 18:15(1h00)
Ticket  prices:  £7.50-£9.50  /  concessions  £5.50-£7.50  /
children £3.50-£5.50

C  venues  box  office:  0845  260  1234  /
http://www.CtheFestival.com
Fringe box office: 0131 226 0000 / http://www.edfringe.com
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